
   
   

      
     

 
 

 

 
                              

                 

 
 

     
 

   
 

 

 

      
 

 
 

   
 

                                                                                                                                 

      
                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                   

 
 

From: Haight, Glenn E (DFG) 
To: Haight, Glenn E (DFG) 
Subject: FW: Email of support for Sam Cotten 
Date: Thursday, December 18, 2014 11:59:25 AM 

From: Hannah McCarty [mailto:Hannah.McCarty@akleg.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 18, 2014 11:44 AM 
To: Tibbles, Kristy R (DFG) 
Cc: Haight, Glenn E (DFG) 
Subject: Email of support for Sam Cotten 

Hi Kristy and Glenn- thank you for the information. If you would, please share Marcelo’s comments
 
(pasted below) with Chair Ted Spraker and Chair Karl Johnstone.
 
Sincerely,
 

Hannah McCarty 
Rep. Sam Kito III 
State Capitol 
Juneau, AK 99801 
(907) 465-4766 

From: Marcelo Quinto < quintom1@gmail.com> 
Date: December 12, 2014 at 4:57:21 PM AKST 
Subject: Sam Cotton for the appointment to Fish and Game 

Dear Sam
 I agree with  Peter Narroz about Sam  Cotten and as President of Camp 70 Alaska Native 

Brotherhood I would support Sam Cotten for the position.  It is time we have someone who 
has not only was born here but knows what the state is all about.  He has first hand 
knowledge of the resource but he  also knows how important it is to the people of Alaska 
both as subsistence users  and the commercial side of the fish industry.  Please pass  this on to 
who it may concern.

 Marcelo 
Quinto

 President 
Camp 70

 Alaska 
Native Brotherhood 
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